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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Speculative Literature Foundation awarded National Book Foundation Capacity-Building
Grant

July 2024 - The Speculative Literature Foundation is pleased to announce that it has been
awarded a $5,000 Capacity-Building Grant from the National Book Foundation.

The SLF is one of 49 nonprofit literary arts organizations across the United States awarded
grants to support projects that build organizational capacity and ensure greater sustainability.

To learn more about the NBF’s Capacity-Building Grant Program, visit
nationalbook.org/national-book-foundation-to-award-capacity-building-grants-to-49-literary-nonp
rofits-across-the-us.

The Speculative Literature Foundation is a non-profit organization dedicated to promoting
literary quality in speculative fiction by encouraging promising new writers, assisting established
writers, facilitating the work of quality magazines and small presses in the genre, and
developing a greater public appreciation of speculative fiction. For more information, visit
speculativeliterature.org.

The SLF is a 501(c)3 non-profit, entirely supported by community donations. If you'd like to be
involved with our efforts, please consider joining us as a member at
speculativeliterature.org/membership.

The Speculative Literature Foundation is partially funded by the Oak Park Area Arts Council,
Village of Oak Park, lllinois Arts Council, National Endowment for the Arts and Oak Park
River Forest Community Foundation.
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